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 NCGC Meeting: 
Date: Thursday October 1st, 2015 

Time: 9:30am social time 

          10:00am Meeting start 

Where: MUD building #81 

805 Hidden Canyon Katy, TX 

Speaker:  Michael Shoup 

Presentation topic:  Antique Rose  

Emporium 

Michael Shoup is the owner and creator of The An-

tique Rose Emporium in Brenham.  He will be speak-

ing about the history of the Rose Emporium and his 

old garden roses.  He will be selling his most recent 

book “Empress the Garden”  

**Please save front parking spots for those with 

difficulty walking** 

**Lunch to follow the meeting at  

El Jarrito 21724 Highland Knolls Dr.** 

October Extra Activity  

         The Antique Rose Emporium  

                      Brenham, TX 

Date: Thursday, Oct 29th, 2015 

Time: 8:45am-3:00pm 

The bus is full at this time for the trip, however 

we are still taking names for those who would 

like to car pool or take their own means of 

transportation.  Please see the Programs table to 

sign up. 

This activity is for NCGC members only. 

 

      NCGC Holiday Luncheon on December 3rd from 11am-2pm. 

This year our holiday luncheon will be at 3 Olives.  A special thank you to Chris Rogers for her 

assistance with finding the perfect place for our holiday luncheon! Please sign up to attend, the 

cost will be $21.00 per person (Coffee and Alcoholic beverages are billed separately).  Pay-

ment is due at the time of sign up. There are no refunds and fees are also non-transferable.  

See the programs table for menu information and to sign up!  

This luncheon is open to club member’s only. 

      Pamela Stephens-10/2    

       Marsha Steffek-10/27 

       Doris Netto– 10/28   



                                     

 

Fundraising Announcements: 

-The Plant Shoppe will be open again this meeting.  We 

welcome your donations of potted plants! Come by the  

table and see what’s for sale!  

-Mark your Calendars! The date has been set for  the 

NCGC Backyard Garden Tour “Backyard Passion”.  

See the fundraising table for volunteer sign ups for help 

during the event. Dates are Saturday April 23rd from 10-

2pm and Sunday April 24th from 1-5pm. 

-Bring your cash to buy tickets for the prize drawings. You 

won’t want to miss these fabulous garden items! 

 We currently have 2 NCGC Aprons left for sale $25 

each. 

 There are still several NCGC tote bags available for 

purchase for $25. See the pic below. 

 

 

Horticulture Announcements: 

Please bring your garden blooms to the NCGC meetings!  

Check our website for a label to identify your bloom and 

bring to our monthly meetings so everyone can enjoy what 

you have growing in your garden at home. 

Join the conversation on NCGC’s very own 

closed group on Facebook!  Share photos of 

your plants, interesting gardening facts, or ask 

others for gardening advice.  Email Jewel Munoz 

at ajmunoz04@yahoo.com for an invite! 

Fall is here and that means planting 

time! Check out our Garden Tips 

page on the NCGC website for Octo-

ber to see what should be done in the 

garden this month! Visit 

www.nottinghamgardenclub.org 

Harris County Master Gardeners  

Green Thumb Lecture Series 

Saturday, October 17, 2015 at 10a.m. 

Location: Maude Marks Library 

               1815 Westgreen Katy, TX 

Program: Propagation and Seed Saving  

 

Green Thumb Extension “Propagation and 

Seed Saving” Workshop and Open Garden 

Day  

Tuesday,  October 27th, 2015 at 9am for self 

guided tour and workshop begins at 10am 

Location: Texas A&M Agrilife Extension  

3033 Bear Creek Dr. 

Houston, TX  

Fort Bend Master Gardeners 

Saturdays in The Garden 

Date: October 3rd, 2015 

Time: 9:00am-11:00am 

Place: Fort Bend County Ext. Offices 

1402 Band Rd. 

Rosenberg, TX 77471 


